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Pinellas: Applicants for the Value Adjustment Board Being Sought  
Applications are due 3 pm on November 16th   

 
Applications are now being accepted for one appointment for a two-year term on the Value 
Adjustment Board. 
 
This is a volunteer position. The Value Adjustment Board serves as the decision-making 
authority when there is disagreement between a property owner and the Property Appraiser 
concerning exemptions, valuations and classifications. The Board Records Department of 
the Clerk of the Circuit Court has been designated to serve as the Clerk, and all processes 
related to the board are administered by that department. The Value Adjustment Board 
meets a minimum of three times per year, scheduled as needed. The applicant should have 
homesteaded property in Pinellas County and cannot be a member or an employee of any 
taxing authority, and cannot be a person who represents property owners in any 
administrative or judicial review of property taxes.  
 
Applications are due by 3 p.m. on Thursday, November 16, 2023. The application can be 

found at www.pinellas.gov/boards-councils-and-committees/. 
 
Please note: All materials submitted to Pinellas County government are subject to the public 
records law of the State of Florida. 
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